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Issue 32 Week Ending Friday 15® June 2018

Best News ...

Dear Parents/ Carers,

The Week Ahead
Mon. 18™ Dance

Tues. 19™  Year 3 Trip to Bewilderwood!
Year 6 Cycling
Guitars lessons am
Korfball Yrs 3&4
Long Jump
Athletics (invite only)

Wed. 20™ Keep it Moving
Guitar lessons am
Year 6 Cycling
Long Jump 12.35pm
Keyboard lessons
Woodwind lessons pm
Cricket Club Yr5&6
Skillforce- The Princes Trust

REMEMBER YOUR SUN HAT AND CREAMI
Selected children

Year 3 library

Lunchtime, 12.35pm

12.35pm

3.15 - 4.15pm

School Hall 8.30am
Year 3 library
Selected children

PM

ICT Suite
3.20 -4.20pm
4.30pm finish

Thurs. 21%"  Free dress day (bring in prizes for school BBQ stalls - see below)

Year 6 Cycling
Korfball Yrs 5&6

Selected children
Lunchtime, 12.35pm

38 Visit to Sprowston Library PM
Samba School Hall
Fri 22 ¥Yr 4 Greek Day (start researching your costumesl)
Year 6 Cycling Selected children
Dates fFor Your Diary
Fri 29* June - ‘Friends’ Summer BBQ
w/c 2™ July - City Sports, Sports Park JEA
Tues. 3 July - 6J Pizza Express Trip
Weds 18 July — Upper §chool Performance afternooh and evening - Year 5
Thurs 19 July - Upper §chool Performance afterhoon and evening - Year 6

NB - Please see Yr 5&6 letter from Mr Q for further clarification if required.

HOUSE POINT TOTALSI

Buckingham (Green) 1 Total - 80
Balmoral (Blue) 3 Total - 83
Sandringham  (Yellow) 2 Total - 66
Windsor (Red) 4 Total - 60

Congratulations to Buckingham this week.

THE ATTENDANCE CUP

Woas awarded to
4s
With attendance of
99.2%
for the week
4t - gt 2018
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GOLDEN BOOK AWARD

Congratulations to the following pupil for providing us with ‘WOW’
moments and for being entered into our Golden Book;

Georgia Cozens-Chipperfield, Ellis Walton-Giles,
Riley Melton, Arthur Trelford, Zofia Leigh, Karma-Lily
Gibson and Sammy Johnstone

This year will see a new format to Sports Day. Along with
the traditional races that we do on our regular sports days,
we will also be doing a series of fun races. Our aim is for all
children to be involved on the day.

Parents/Carers are welcome to come along to watch the
various events taking place throughout the morning..

Refreshments will be available for spectators on the day,
along with (weather permitting) ice poles for the children to
purchase at the end of all the events.

We will be finishing with a picnic on the school field, which
parents/carers are welcome to come and join in with.



Thursday 21% June— Non Uniform Day for the
Summer BBQ

Iyt

For a donation of a prize, your child can wear non-school uniform for the day.

more varied the better)!

Lower School Tombola Prizes and Upper School any kind of bottle for the bottle stall (the

School Disco - TODAYII

®
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The Friends of White Woman Lane have organised a school
disco to enable our children to have fun and to also raise
funds for the school.

The disco begins at 7.00pm and the children will not be let into school before
then, so please ensure children do not arrive at school before this time. The
main school entrance by the office is the door to use. Parents coming by car
should note that, for safety reasons, the school car park cannot be used to
drop children off.

The Friends charge £1.00 for entrance and children can bring some pocket
money to buy drinks, shacks and 'Squishies’ throughout the evening.

Drinks Fizzy 20p, Squash 10p
. Sweets from 5p
Squishies £1

All pupils must be collected at the end of the evening by an adult. Children
leave the hall through the main entrance and we suggest you meet your
children in the car park and by the main school gate. The school gate is
closed so cars cannot use the car park at the end of the disco. We stagger
the finish to make it a little easier to reunite parents and children as follows:;

Year 3 will leave at 8.50pm
Year 4 will leave at 8.55pm
Years 5 and 6 will leave at 9.00pm.

These procedures are tried and tested and have worked well in the past so
we are all looking forward to an enjoyable evening for the children.




Talk Homework

Each week we send a Talk Homework activity home and we would be very grateful for your
support,

We are trying to help all our children develop excellent speaking and listening skills, which in
turn will help them with their writing. "If a child can't say a
sentence then they can't write it either!”

Please spend at least 10 minutes talking with your child about the questions below;

The 2018 World Cup is now underway in Russia.

¢ Do you prefer to play or watch football? Why?

« What qualities make a successful team?

e How can you make sure you are a good team
player?

» Which team would you like to win the World Cup
this year? Explain your reasons why.

FIFAWORLD CUP

RUSSIA 2018
YOCABULARY NINJA!

Vocabulary is extremely important. It allows children to be able to make themselves
understood, to understand others and to understand things that they read or hear.
Please ask your children about these words. Can they explain what they mean or
use them in a sentence?

This Week's Words

Grasshopper Shinobi
. LSO 4
gravel ricochet
strawberry delicacy
barrier inconspicuous
squint effervescent

paramount scapegoat

@VocabularyNinja

'Words unlock the doors to a world of understanding. .. "s
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) STARS OF THE WEEK )

Macy Ager 3C
For always being a polite and caring member of the class! Thank you for your spreading
kindness, Macy.
Hayden Locke 3C
For challenging himself with his reading and moving up a stage! Excellent work!
Ollie Sims 3ST
For using his inference skills in Let's Think in English and explaining his thinking to the
class clearly. Well done Ollie!
Kian Head 3ST
For contributing excellent ideas in Let's Think in English and demonstrating how he is
looking for clues and details in pictures and text to aid his inference skills. Well done Kian!
Natalie Barth 4P
For being super brave and holding all the animals
Harvey Taylor 4P
Excellent behaviour at Banham Zoo
- Olivia Barnes 5R
For returning to some steely determination in Maths to push herself further than the LOs
- come on, keep it going!
Joshua Wicks 5R
For some devastatingly clever comments and word play in Literacy and Guided Reading this
week - as sharp as a really, really sharp thing.
Poppy Powell 5D
Her superb work during English lessons this week. Poppy has written a great next episode
to the Mia-ling story.
Karma-Lily Gibson 5D
For working hard to improve her reading score - well done!
McKenzie Taylor 5D
For a great attempt at his first composition in Music
Harvey Bradford 5D
Having such a hard working attitude in Maths this week. Harvey has smashed reflections
out of the park.
BQR (the whole class)
For a fantastic attitude the first week back after half-term.
Sherryl Sonkue 5QR
For being such a kind and caring friend.
Caleb Hagan 5QR
For coming out of his shell and contributing more to lessons.

Kyrrah Martin 5QR
For exceptional participation and attitudes towards lessons. She is making a
massive effort and her learning is coming on leaps and bounds.




